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To Whom It May Concern,
I don’t live in Victoria,but live in Tasmania.I am hoping that sometime in the near future,all
states of Australia allow people to die with dignity.I have seen friends,with cancer,suffer
unspeakable pain and their families suffer watching them.It isn’t right and when we have the
ability to help them,if they wish,then,it should be done.I hope when it is my time,I don’t have to
suffer and have my family watch with their hands tied.
Mildred Jex
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